

Plymouth Bike Nights, C/o Pete Batten 34 Pondfield Road Saltash PL12 4UA

Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> May 2018

Dear Pete and all at Plymouth Bike Nights,

I am writing to say a big thank you on behalf of Jeremiah's Journey for your fantastic donation of £356.57 raised through the fourth Plymouth Bike Night held on Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> May.

We are busy here in the office getting ready for Britain's Ocean City Half Marathon on Sunday. We have 18 runners taking part and 18 mascots entering in to a race against Jeremiah! We have one of our families starting the mascot race too.

Next Tuesday we are meeting with our young people to discuss ways that we can develop our service for young people and by young people. We will be looking specifically at our Christmas Party and what the young people would like to see at their party this year.

Thank you for helping to make a difference in the lives of grieving children!

Kind regards

Sarah Nuttall-Worsley Community Fundraiser

